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BFC Post-Assembly Report to Congregations 

 
 
The BFC Task Force would like to give a short update on the delegate interaction at 
the Winnipeg Assembly. First of all, we were pleased with the enthusiastic delegate 
interaction in the workshops and in the plenary sessions. The 91% support for the 
proposed next steps was heartening and builds a good ground to continue the 
discernment work set out in the Being a Faithful Church process. We appreciate the 
careful work that congregations have done to this point and the sincere engagement 
in this important work. 
 
We also want to acknowledge the words of concern, of disappointment and 
impatience offered in the Assembly plenary sessions and workshops.  We heard that 
additional work is needed on the language used in the recommendation brought to 
Assembly. We also heard some frustration with the process. Several congregations 
felt that BFC 5.1 got ahead of the process by already describing some trends of 
where churches across Canada position themselves on the questions of same sex 
relations, on the basis of feedback received to date, and they felt deprived of the 
opportunity to respond to questions of same sex relationships.  
 
The task suggested by the BFC5 responses and accepted by the Assembly delegates 
for our congregations is threefold. The first is to consider what it means to maintain 
our unity in Christ as congregations even while we understand matters of same-sex 
relationships differently. The second is to consider how as congregations we will 
live out the love of Christ to all people, including those who are same-sex attracted. 
Based on the above two questions, the third task will be receiving further counsel 
appropriate for the Area and National Church level.  
 
The BFC Task Force will take the responses from Assembly and work at rephrasing 
the questions. The Task Force will also suggest a list of suggested resources for 
congregational use.  We anticipate that these resources will be available for 
congregational use in early October. However, congregations should feel free to 
begin deliberations with these three questions at any time. 
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“For no one can lay any foundation other that the one that has been laid: that foundation is Jesus Christ.” 1 Cor.3:11 


